
 

 

 

ANMF EA UPDATE 3 

The Salvation Army Barrington Lodge 

The ANMF advocate for carers to be covered by 

the Nurses Agreement 

The Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) officials attended the first 

enterprise negotiation meeting for members at The Salvation Army Barrington Lodge. At this meeting the ANMF 

strongly advocated for carer members to be included in the Nurses Agreement, as they are currently not 

covered by an agreement, and they work within the nursing team under the direction of the nurses. The 

employer is considering this proposal and will provide a response.   

 

The ANMF also advocated for the Enrolled Nurse (EN) Classification to remain in the Nurses Agreement despite 

the redundancies being offered to ENs recently with no intention to replace ENs at this stage.The Employer has 

given their assurance that ENs will remain in the Nurses Agreement. 

 

At this meeting, the ANMF presented their Log of Claims.  

 

The next meeting has been scheduled for Wednesday 27 March 2024 (date and time to be confirmed), ANMF 

workplace representatives will be able to attend this meeting in paid time. Anyone interested in becoming a 

workplace representative is encouraged to contact ANMF Organiser Jane Pond via email on 

Jane.Pond@anmftas.org.au . If you are passionate about your workplace entitlements, we would be privileged 

to have you on our team, as a recognised leader within your workplace.  

 

The employer will provide the ANMF with a written response to our Log of Claims prior to the next meeting, 

look out for an update that will be sent out to members once we have received this response. 
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We remain committed to advocating strongly to improve your workplace conditions, united we stand! 

 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care 

workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses and care workers to represent members. This is 

why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand your experiences, 

represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you. 
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